
USCG Report.

This is a critique of a document entitled Pan American Airways Report on Proposed 
Joint Rescue Plan. The document itself has never come to light but this critique was sent 
by  Captain Stanley Parker, commander of  the Coast Guard’s San Francisco Division, the 
commanding officer of the Coast Guard’s Hawaiian Section.

Parker’s demonstrably false assertions in paragraph 8 have often been used to dismiss 
the possibility that distress calls from the Earhart plane were received after the plane was 
down. 
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